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Thursday 18th November 2021 
 

Dear Parent 
 
Coronavirus 
 
As I’m sure you are aware we have had a number of confirmed Coronavirus cases within Year 5 
and 6. We have been in touch with the Public Health team and are following their guidance. The 
children have been put back into a bubble and are having separate play and lunchtimes. Additional 
cleaning is also being done in the classrooms.  
 
As your child has been in contact with a confirmed case of Coronavirus, Public Health recommend 
that they have a PCR test. Your child does not need to self-isolate whilst awaiting results, unless 
they have symptoms. They also recommend that the Year 5/6 children take regular lateral flow tests.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation. Please be reassured that for most people, Coronavirus will 
be a mild illness. Hopefully, the children will be able to move out of their bubble once the situation 
has stabilised. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
A. Willett 
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